

विद्यार्थी परिषद्

Students' Council Madan Bhandari Memorial College

Ref. No:

21 Falgun 2075

VOTE OF THANKS

It is a matter of privilege and great joy for the Students' Council to extend vote of thanks to all those who have contributed in one way or the other to make the "Welcome Program 2075" a grand success. We acknowledge the invaluable support of respected campus chief, faculty members and staff, seniors, juniors, and all the fellow friends who have helped in this program.

Alisha Pokhrel
President